
We hope that the House Rules Committee will support SB870 and recommend that it go to the floor of 
the House for a vote soon.   
 
This bill puts Oregon in the ranks of states that support one-person/one-vote in our country.  We are 
tired  of our votes for president not counting.  We want candidates to visit Oregon and represent the 
entire country, not just 10-12 swing states.  
 
 
Mary Vinton Folberg  
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